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Absolutely NOT!!!!! The homeless are already camping anywhere that they want. It is 

a problem. They are destroying public property and the environment with all of their 

trash. They are blocking sidewalks. They are hoarding. They are doing drugs. This 

bill is not helpful, at all. How about we start having a little more compassion for the 

taxpayers?? The residents of Portland who have to deal with these squatters 

camping anywhere that they like. How about a bill to put them into drug rehabilitation 

so they can get OFF of our public land? Or mandatory jail sentences to those who 

refuse to accept help? More code enforcement of these junk vehicles that they are 

living in and littering our streets with? Their poor life choices have caused enough 

damage to Portland already!!! Move them to the planned sites, don't expand their 

rights to camp on public land. This is destroying the quality of life of the taxpayers. 

Making our lives more depressing. Limiting where we can go. Where we can walk. 

Park. Take our dogs or our children. This bill is absolutely absurd and not what we 

need right now.  




